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8 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Epsom and Ewell Art Festival  

We are pleased to inform you that your child’s art has been selected to be included in an exciting 

event, The Epsom and Ewell Art Festival 2023 at Bourne Hall. The festival will celebrate the artistic talents 

of the children across the area and is a true delight to visit! The children’s art will be framed and will be 

on display at Bourne Hall from Tuesday 12 September to Friday 15 September. 

Families are warmly invited to attend with their child at the formal opening of the Art Exhibition on 

Tuesday 12 September 2023 at Bourne Hall between 4.00pm and 6.00pm. Children will need to be 

transported to the venue and then accompanied by their parents/carers at the Exhibition. 

After the exhibition your child’s artwork will be displayed in Mrs Druce’s office for a year but we will 

also send home a colour copy for you to have until the original is returned to you. 

It should be a lovely event and a fantastic opportunity for the children to showcase their talents. We 

hope to see you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss L Verlander 

Borough Opportunities Art Festival Leader  
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